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From: Andy Spate 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 5:39 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am appalled by this proposal at three levels. 

Firstly, the utterley obscene cost when we have homlessness, a crisis in health and hospitals, a housing crisis and much 
that needs to be done in education. 

Secondly, Macquarie Point is notthe right site for such a dreadful proposal - the Cenotaph, heritage listed buildings, 
Indigenous issues. The matter of parking and public transport on such a confined site cannot easily be addressed. 

Thirdly, I very, very stongly object to the blackmailing of government and Tasmanian people by the AFL! dISGUSTING! 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Andy Spate 
 




